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School Admissions & Appeals  Cumbria County Council  PO Box415  Carlisle  CA1 9GU

T: 01228 221582  E: school.admissions@cumbria.gov.uk

12 January 2022
SAA/KG/LM
To: The Heads of all Infant Schools 

Dear Colleague

Transfer to Junior School - Notification of Applications Received 

Further to my letter and list dated 5 January 2022, please find enclosed an updated list of the applications for transfer to junior/primary school in September 2022 that we have received for children who are currently in Year 2 at your school.  This includes both paper and online applications.
As you will be aware, the closing date for applications is this week – 15 January 2022 so we would be grateful if you could please chase up the parents/carers of the children who have still not yet made an application; parents can make an application online at: 
https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/applyforajuniororprimaryschoolplaceforsept2017/transfertojuniorschoolinseptember2019.asp  or by completing Form SA2.  
The Form SA2 can be downloaded from the county council website or parents can contact the School Admissions Team, e-mail: school.admissions@cumbria.gov.uk tel: 01228 221582, and a copy will be sent out to them. 

If you have any completed forms SA2 in school, you can send them to the School Admissions Team now, you don’t need to wait until after the closing date to forward these on.   

If you have any queries, please contact the nominated admissions assistant for your school.  

Thank you in advance for your help in this important matter.  This is the final list that I will be sending you. 
Yours faithfully

School Admissions
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